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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This Sunday, August 27, 2023, from 10:00 AM PST, we will hold the opening ceremony of Seattle Cheon 

Shim Won prayer room. I would like to express my gratitude to all those that supported the efforts to 

prepare the Cheon Shim Won prayer room. There are still a few things that we need to complete. I do ask 

for your continuous support and prayer. 

 

As Seattle Pastor, I have made my determination to have our community receive this greatest gift from 

our True Parents at this present time - the Cheon Shim Won. It is my hope that we will all come together 

in this special place of prayer. We will begin our Devotion Prayer from the Cheon Shim Won prayer 

room starting on Monday, August 28, 2023 from 6:00 am PST. Please join me. 

 

Thank you and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@  gmail,com 

 

 

 


